
PUNJAB STATE ELECTRICITY REGULATORY COMMISSION 
SCO No. 220-221, Sector 34-A, Chandigarh 

PUBLIC  NOTICE 

Inviting Suggestions and Objections of the Public and Stakeholders 
On proposed amendments in Supply Code, 2014 

 The Commission proposes to amend various provisions of Punjab State 

Electricity Regulatory Commission (Electricity Supply Code & Related Matters) 

Regulations, 2014 to streamline/simplify the procedure for supply to residential 

colonies developed under bye-laws/rules of the State Government, facilitate Ease of 

Doing Business,  encouraging payment of energy bills through digital mode etc.  

Staff Paper has been prepared and is available on the website of the Commission 

www.pserc.in. The Staff Paper does not necessarily represent the views of the 

Commission. Comments/suggestions/objections from all stakeholders are invited on 

the proposed amendments in Supply Code, 2014 under sub-section (3) of section 

181 of the Electricity Act, 2003 read with Rule 3 of the Electricity (Procedure for 

Previous Publication) Rules, 2005. The Comments/ suggestions/objections must 

reach the undersigned on or before 26.11.2018 in person or by post or through e-

mail at secretarypsercchd@gmail.com. The Commission will hold a Public Hearing in 

this connection on 29.11.2018 at 11.00 AM in the office of the Commission. Persons 

/ organizations interested in presenting their views in the matter before the 

Commission are invited to participate. 

Secretary 

Click here for Staff Paper 

Click here for Annexure-A 
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